
         
 

St. Augustine’s Catholic Primary School 

We come to school to live and learn happily together 

by loving ourselves and each other as Jesus teaches 

us. 

 Together Everybody Achieves More. 

PARENT FORUM  

Friday 8th December 2023 

1.  1. Attendance: - 

- Gillian Napier – Headteacher 

- Emma Faulkner – Deputy Head 

- Victoria Manning – Heads PA 

- Alison Rubino – Head Parent Forum Representative 

- Mrs. Brown -  Nursery 

- Jodie Urso – Year 1 

- Gemma Alfieri – Year 2 

- Angela Nicastro – Year 4 

- Maria Exell – Year 6 

Absent: with apologies: Reception; Year 3 and 5 reps 
  

2. Welcome and thank you to all - Mrs Napier  

2. Prayer – Our Father 

3.  3. Matters arising from previous minutes: 

- Did Mrs Urso Parent receive Forum Agreement? 

- Celebrations in Schools 

4  Sharing of School information  

 Music in School  

 Safer Places Donations (Giving Tree) 

 EYFS - Parent Tours 

 Building work bids 

 School Building Fund 

 

5.  Parent Information: 

- Emergency plan - pyramid 

- Parent Survey 

- 2022-2023 results 

6.    Any other Business:  

- Celebrations, deaths, births, serious illnesses. 



7.  Celebration:  

- What works well at St. Augustine’s?  
 

 Next meetings 

Spring 2024 

9th February 2024 @2pm 

22nd March 2024 @2pm 

Summer 2024  

17th May 2024 @1.30pm 

5th July 2024 @2.30pm (Thank you Tea) 
  



 

  


